From: Tamala Manning

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed new RULONA rules
Date: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 4:55:02 PM

Dear Secretary of State Griswald:

Regarding the proposed new RULONA rules, I’m in support of itemized receipts for General Notary Work which I
already provide.

The exception should be for loan signings obtained via Signing Services and Escrow companies. As a notary, |
accept one fee (listed on the confirmation sheet) and I do not break down each notarial act, travel fee, scan backs
etc. If the SOS would like a copy of the confirmation sheet, this could easily be provided as a receipt.

I appreciate your time.

Thank you,

Tamala Manning

Loan Signing Agent

Manning Notary Services, LLC
(303)888-4037

Sent from my iPad
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